
 
To Whom It May concern, 
We are receiving speech therapy via tele health and would not be getting It if we had to be in person. 
My son is immune compromised and I will only be doing any appointments we may have through tele 
health.  
Please do not stop covering It because we will lose a lot if you do.  
Sincerely, 
 
Sent with Love from Marissa  
 


